Brookline Fire Department

Board of Fire Engineers
Po Box 660
Brookline, New Hampshire 03033

Minutes
Board of Fire Engineers
Monday November 14, 2022

The meeting was called to order at 6:45 pm.
The Board of Fire Engineers members Dave Flannery, Dave Santuccio, Dave Joki, and Chief
Corey were present. Shauni Royea joined meeting at 7:00 pm for Lt. oral exam.

. Minutes were read and accepted.

The Fire Engineers will be meeting with the Select Board at a future date.

The Fire Engineers would like to keep the Board of Fire Engineers.

We would like to keep the training going in small groups. Have some newer personnel teach
the older personnel.

We have one new candidate for hire.

We got back $5,587.28 as reimbursement from the State, for the brush fire. Our 2022 budget
is over on several lines. Some of the new equipment will have to wait until 2023.

We have lowered the 2023 budget, it is down 12.8% from last year.

We didn’t receive any ARPA Funds. All other town departments were awarded amounts.
We are putting-in again for a Fire Truck for the 2023 AFG grant. The Chief will be going to a
grant class on November18. .

Bingham’s has installed the pipe from the cistern to the pump house. Life Safety was there
November 11, working on finishing it. The Chief will check in on November 16, to see the
progress and report back at the next Board of Fire Engineers meeting.

We have passed last years calls today. We are up 23% on calls this year.

Chief will be talking to Ken Spacht on November 16, about a schedule for the roof.

We will be meeting with Tim Fernalld on November 17, at 7:00 pm for the oral Lt exam.
Bills were signed.

Meeting adjourned at 9:00 pm.

Respectfully submitted,

ak 4 Qj/ﬂ
Charles E. Corey, Sr.




